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BEL COLLE BAROLO DOCG RISERVA

PIEDMONT, ITALY

96
POINTS

“A formidable, polished red, that
offers cherries drenched in
cinnamon and sweet tobacco. Rose
petals smolder in dusty cocoa
tannins, tangled with a juicy
finish.”
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©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2013

BEL COLLE BAROLO DOCG RISERVA

PIEDMONT, ITALY

96
POINTS

“A formidable, polished red, that
offers cherries drenched in
cinnamon and sweet tobacco. Rose
petals smolder in dusty cocoa
tannins, tangled with a juicy
finish.”

DECEMBER, 2023

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2013

BEL COLLE BAROLO DOCG RISERVA

PIEDMONT, ITALY

96
POINTS

“A formidable, polished red, that
offers cherries drenched in
cinnamon and sweet tobacco. Rose
petals smolder in dusty cocoa
tannins, tangled with a juicy
finish.”

DECEMBER, 2023

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2013

BEL COLLE BAROLO DOCG RISERVA

PIEDMONT, ITALY

96
POINTS

“A formidable, polished red, that
offers cherries drenched in
cinnamon and sweet tobacco. Rose
petals smolder in dusty cocoa
tannins, tangled with a juicy
finish.”

DECEMBER, 2023


